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                                         GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 
                                             GREENVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 
 
                                       FOR CUSTODIAL MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
 
 
 
 
To: All Prospective Proposers and Others Concerned 
 
Subject: Addendum No.1 
 
The intent of this addendum is to notify all prospective proposers and others concerned 
that the Specifications and Documents are hereby modified as follows: 
 
1. Replace pages 7, 11, 13 and 14 with the enclosed pages. 
 
The foregoing changes shall be incorporated in the Specifications and Documents. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum by e-mailing Cleve Haddock, Buyer II, 
Purchasing Department at (252) 551-1533, haddocgc@guc.com. 
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                                              Pre-Bid Meeting of 6/5/14 Minutes 

 

The following were in attendance at the Custodial Maintenance Services Pre-Bid Meeting held 

6/5/14 at 3:00 pm. 

A&B Cleaning: Christine Willis, Connie Carmon 

Budd Group: Stephan Miller, Salena Leary 

Facilico: Brandon Gooding 

Jani King: Tom Newman 

GUC: John Daughton, Bryan Bland, Toby Cory, Julius Patrick, Greg Roberson, Cleve Haddock 

 

Potential bidders signed an attendance roster and included their company’s name and e-mail 

address. 

References were collected. 

Please note that all potential bidders must supply references. 

A tour of each location was then provided and directed by Greg Roberson. 

 

Q&A’s 

There were no questions. 

Greg Roberson reminded all potential bidders that they should turn in their reference as 

soon as possible. 

One potential bidder did not complete the entire tour. 

Note: An e-mail question was received asking if the References may be e-mailed to GUC. 

Please refer to page 5 of 30 in the bid package (Submittal of references, note: it does not define 

a single method) and the above reminder from Greg Roberson. 

 


